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Hi
I would like the following (amended) version to be included:
Why is yet another electorate  to be named after a male (proposed naming after Charles Bean)?
  I believe Cullen, named after Ngingali Cullen would be more appropriate and inclusive.   As a
member of the Stolen Generation she overcame discrimination as both a woman and Indigenous
Australian.  Despite this she achieved an education, served the community as a health care
worker and nurse, and was an outstanding spokesperson for Indigenous Australians.  She
exemplifies a forward looking Australian seeking social justice who made a difference to the lives
of many.  She is a role model for young Indigenous people.  Charles Bean has already received
many accolades.  Please reconsider.
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